
 

Project news 

19th April 2022  

Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, Noosa Heads - Stage 1 
update
After the Easter long weekend, construction on Stage 
1 of the Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, between 
Munna Point Bridge and Lagoona Drive, will focus on 
the new pathways and property crossovers.  
 
New shared pathways 
Construction of the upgraded pathways on each side 
of the road will be completed over consecutive weeks 
to maintain safe access for pedestrians, bike riders, 
and other road users while work is underway.  
 
• Between 19 April and 3 May 2022, the new 

southern pathway will be constructed. A signed 
detour will direct pedestrians onto the northern 
pathway.  

• Work on the northern pathway will follow, starting 
on 3 May until 31 May 2022. A signed detour will 
direct pedestrians onto the southern pathway.  

 
Maps illustrating the detour routes during the 
pathway closures are on page 2.  
 
New property crossovers  
New crossovers for properties with direct access onto 
Noosa Parade will be constructed at the same time 
as the new pathways during April and May.  
 
During the design phase of the project, Council 
advised all property owners about the new 
crossovers and impacts for individual properties.   
 
Access to properties will be impacted while new 
crossovers are constructed. Bellwether Contractors 
will contact all property owners and residents directly 
in advance of work starting so alternative 
arrangements can be made.  
 
The timing of all works is weather and construction 
conditions permitting.  

Traffic and community impacts 
Motorists are reminded to drive to the changed 
conditions, comply with the reduced speed limit, 
follow signage, and allow additional travel time.  
 
Short-term lane closures may also be required while 
work is underway, with traffic control directing traffic.  
 
With changed arrangements for pedestrian and bike 
riders, motorists are encouraged to pay extra 
attention along Noosa Parade when this work is 
underway.  
 
During the construction of the new pathways, the 
“Quamby Place” bus stop on Noosa Parade will be 
closed, with the “Key Court” stop being the nearest 
alternative stop location.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sign up for project information 
To stay up to date on construction activities via project 
news service:  

• scan the QR code to go to the project  
webpage  

• enter your details at the “subscribe to  
updates” section. 

 

Contact us 
Email:   mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  

(Subject line: Noosa Parade Corridor Upgrade) 
Phone:   Project Liaison Officer  0402 506 757 

Project Manager   5329 6500   

mailto:mail@noosa.qld.gov.au
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Noosa Parade corridor upgrade, Noosa Heads 

Closure of southern pathway  
19 April – 3 May 2022 

Closure of northern pathway  
3 May – 31 May 2022 


